
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
 

 

The City of Newport Beach is currently accepting applications 
to fill the following unscheduled vacancy: 

 
BUILDING AND FIRE BOARD OF APPEALS – One Seat 

(Term Expires 6/30/19) 
 
 

The Building and Fire Board of Appeals meets on an as-
needed basis.  
 
The application and Commission information can be accessed 
through the City’s website at newportbeachca.gov/vacancy.  
An application can also be obtained from the City Clerk's 
Office at 100 Civic Center Drive, Bay E, 2nd Floor, or can be 
sent to you by calling (949) 644-3005. 
 
The deadline for filing applications is Wednesday, May 9, 2018 
at noon.  For more information, contact the City Clerk's Office 
at (949) 644-3005. 
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